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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you had a lovely half-term break and are enjoying the lighter evenings.  
 
This term our topic continues to be ancient Rome with a focus on the Romans in 
Britain. In science, we will be learning about electricity.  Please see the attached 
curriculum box for more information on this term’s learning.  
 
P.E will continue to be on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please 
remind your child to bring in a full P.E kit on those days.  This kit should be clearly 
labelled with your child’s name as this saves a great deal of time and avoids items 
getting lost.   
 
Music is still on a Thursday morning when your child must remember to bring in 
their instrument.  The spelling test will be Mondays as usual. Please continue to 
encourage your child to practise their spellings, as well as reading as much as 
possible. A focus on timestables is also important.  In class, we will be focusing on x 
7, x 9 and x 11.  
 
As always, we have lots happening this term!  This includes World Book day on 
Friday 8th March and Year 4’s Class Assembly on Friday 15th March at 2.15pm.  On 
Monday 25th March, the Lambeth School’s Singing Festival will be taking place at 
the Royal Festival Hall. The children will be busily learning their songs with Ms 
Edwards over the next few weeks. More details for all these events to follow.  
 
Once again, we were wowed by the children’s original and fascinating homework 
projects last term. Please see attached ideas for this term.  
 
 
 
Best wishes,  
Lucy Hall and Veronika Andraskova  


